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April 24, 2020

Board of Directors

Clear Creek Community Services Dlstnct
P.O. Box 833

Westwood, CA 96137. e

Dear Board Members:

We recently completed our one-year audit contract with your District. We
appreciated the opportunity to work with you.

Therefore, this letter proposes a new one-year audit contract. A number of our special
district clients prefer to retain our services on a contract basis. This permits a district to
budget accordingly and also permits us to schedule our staff in advance.

Our maximum fee for your audit (no charge for travel or incidentals) is:

Year ended June 30, 2020 $4,750

Please let us know the Board’s wishes. If everythmg is in order with the Board please
‘sign-and.return the second-copy. - e Ll el
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